
Thetford Township 

Public Hearing 

2019-2020 Proposed Thetford Township Budgets 

March 28, 2019 – 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

Called meeting to order:  Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Roll Call:  Members Present: Gary Stevens, Supervisor; Rachael Stanke; John Congdon; Eric Gunnels; 

Stan Piechnik.   Absent: Shelly Ayotte, Treasurer. 

 

Motion by Stevens, seconded by Congdon to open the Public Hearing, all ayes, motion passed. 

 

Public Comments for the 2019-2020 Proposed Thetford Budgets:  Cindy Hicks discussed, at length, the 

need and costs of the cemetery, which turned into a major discussion between Hicks and Piechnik. 

 

Motion to Close the Public Hearing at 6:20, made by Congdon, seconded by Stevens.  All ayes, Public 

Hearing Closed 

 

Board Member Comments: 

 

Congdon:  There are items that should have a joint discussion and to be voted on. 

 

Gunnels:  Congdon made a good point 

 

Stanke:  Does remember talking about hiring someone to do the burials 

 

Piechnik:  Need to review the cost of vehicles, it all adds up. 

 

Stevens:  There are many things being done at the cemetery and with Spring here, we will be back to 

having our summer workers. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

APPROVED 4/22/19 


